
Dear Editor,

Thank you for accepting our manuscript. We have made the final adjustments as per your
recommendations: specifically, we increased the font size in Figures 8 and 3b for better
readability. Additionally, we have moved the three supplementary figures previously
referenced as "SI" to Appendix A, following the guidelines for appendices. In case there is a
preference to submit the figures as supplementary information instead, please let us know.

We appreciate your guidance throughout this process and look forward to the publication of
our work in WCD. Please let us know if there are any additional steps needed.

Best regards,

Dr. Julianna Carvalho Oliveira

Research Fellow

Climate Causality Group

Universität Leipzig


